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by Joan Kingsbury 

Carol Marker enjoys 

using an artistic approach 
to decorating. As owner of 

New World Design, Carol 
has had many op- 

portunities to decorate 
artistically for her clients. 

An alumna of Delaware 

Art Academy, where she 

studied for six years, Carol 

has an extensive art 

background. She also 

studied art privately from 

Dallas Jr. 

The June meeting of the 

Dallas Junior Woman’s 

Club was held at Prince of 

Peace Church, Mrs. Robert 

Eyet presiding. 

Mrs. John Vozniak, 

membership chairman, 

introduced three new 

members who were then 

inducted into membership: 

Mrs. Robert Mittrick, Mrs. 

Joseph Rupp, and Mrs. 

Bernard Riley. 

Cultural Heritage 

Chairman Mrs. Emery 

Yurko announced 314 

children and 36 adults 

toured the Swetland Home 

during the Spring season. 

Mrs. Alan Landis, 

finance chairman, 

presented project plans for 

the coming year. An art 

auction in October will be 

chaired by Mrs. Wayne 

Felty. Co-chairmen Mrs. 

John Vozniakswill be in 

charge of refreshments 

and Mrs. Dwight 

Ed Loper of Wilmington, 
Del. Several years ago 

Carol became interested in 
decorating and decided to 
start her own business. 
After acquiring her own 
library, she began working 

out of her home. Following 

four years of operating a 

home-run business, Carol 

opened her shop located in 

Shavertown two years ago. 

New World Design 
provides complete interior 
designing and decorating 

specializing in windows 
and walls. In addition to 
decorating, New World 
Design is also in the custom 

drapery business. Carol 
loves the look of wallpaper, 
so she has about 300 

catalogues of wallpaper to 

show her customers. 

Carol’s husband Rich 

also works in the business 
with her on a part-time 

basis. Rich is also a full- 
time employee of the West- 
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moreland Club where he is 

bar manager. Although 
Rich has no formal artistic 
training, he is an accom- 
plished portrait artist. 
One of the most con- 

spicuous projects Carol has 
done is decorating the 

interior of Franklin's 
Restaurant. A map of the 
Back Mountain pointing 

out various spots of interest 
is impressive. The building 
has been in its present 

Womans Club inducts members 

Nunemacher will handle 

publicity. 

Mrs. Emery Yurko will 

be chairman of the talent 

auction to take place in 

November. 

The very successful 

Christmas Store last year 

will be repeated and ex- 
panded by chairman, Mrs. 

Gary Smith and co- 

chairman Mrs. Bernard 

Riley. ‘ 

A special speaker will be 

engaged to speak to the 

Back Mountain community 

at large. Mrs. Lawrence 

Storz will chair this event 

and Mrs. William Woronko 

will be co-chairman. 

The children of the Fresh 

Air Program will arrive 

here June 28 and depart 

July 12. For information 
contact Mrs. Robert Eyet, 

chairman. 

Mrs. Basil Russin, home 

life Chairman, announced 

blood pressure screenings 

Grotto 

Bar & Lounge 
NOW OPEN FOR THE SEASON 

11 a.m. ‘til Midnight 
Serving Pizza, Spaghetti, i 

Italian & Polish Subs. 

Sunset, Harveys Lake, Pa. Ph. 639-1264 

  

© MARVIN FRANKLIN 

“BIG BEN” 
PLATTER 

faclolpalloid 
FAMILY RESTAURANTS 

Steaks e Chicken o Spaghetti ¢ Seafood 

Route 11 (Narrows Rd.) Edwardsville 

400 Kidder St., Wilkes-Barre 

Route 309 & 415, Dallas 

* IR TRY 
AVAILABLE FOR TAKE-OUT!   

will continue through the 

summer months on the 

first Friday of each month 

from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. at 

First Eastern Bank in 

Dallas. o 

Mrs. Daniel Poorman 

announced continuation of 

Meals on Wheels delivery 

through the summer 

months. 

Club members were 

reminded to keep a record 

of their service hours for 

June, July, and August. 

Mrs. Alan Landis, 

chairman of FREE 

(Federation’s Role in an 

Enterprise Economy) 

asked members to write to 

their congressmen stating 

their views on various 

consumer bills and to help 
fight inflation through 

consumer interest in our 

economy. 

A wine and cheese party 

will be held June 23 at the 

home of Mr. and Mrs. 
Bruce Artman. 

The family picnic at the 

Coin shop 

to open 
Tom Ochman, a resident 

of Shavertown, announces 

the opening of a new coin 

shop located in the Dallas 
Shopping Center, next to 

the state store. 

Ochman buys and sells 

all types of coins and in- 
vites his friends and neigh- 

bors to visit his new shop. 

Ochman lives with his 

wife Fran, and their two 

children on Goeringer 

Avenue in Shavertown. 

        

     

      

    
    

PROUDLY 
PRESENTS 

— THURSDAY 

Wilsons 
FAMILY 

FOOD 
CENTER 

OUR SPECIALS FOR THE WEEK, ‘FIGHTING IN- 
. FLATION JUST FOR ou AT A SPECIAL PRICE OF . 

39. 90 effective June 14, 1979 

home of Mr. and Mrs. Alan 
Landis will be July 22 at 2 

p.m. For information 

contact Mrs. David Morris. 

The Back Mountain 

Library Auction is July 6, 
7, and 8. Club members ahd 
friends are asked to make 

fudge for the candy booth. 
Mrs. . John Kenealy, 

chairman, has various 

fudge recipes available. 
Paul Tweedy from the 

Economic Development 

Council was the speaker 

for the evening. Tweedy 

has booklets on vacation 

facilities in Northeastern 

Pennsylvania. Of special 
interest are booklets on 
camp sites on a county by 

county basis. Contact Mrs. 

James Richardson for 

information. 

location a number of years 
and since the Back 
Mountain is a family 

community, Carol and 
Rich felt a map of this type 
would be of interest to area 
residents and visitors as 
well. 

Carol likes to use other 

peoples talents in 
decorating.: The map was 
drawn by Sue Hand of 
Dallas. Ralph Hazletine, 
another area resident 
provided old area pictures 
dating back 60 years ago or 
more which are on display 

in Franklin’s Blue Room. 
When decorating Pickett’s 
Charge, Rich painted the 

portrait of Major Pickett. 
Carol served on the 

church council and worked 
with the social ministries 
at St. Paul’s Lutheran 

Church prior to her 

business venture. But she 

no longer has as much time 

to spend in community 
involvement. One church 
project she did complete 
recently was sewing all of 

her pastor’s clerical robes. 
Any free time Carol and 

Rich have they prefer to 
spend with their family. 
Andrea is living in Schwa- 

bach, Germany, where her 

husband is in the service. 

Andrea, her husband and 

their four month old son 

Louis will be returning to 
the United States July 10. 

This will not be the first 
opportunity, however, the 

i 

| Carol Marker applies artistry in decorating 
Markers have had to meet 
their grandson. Since both 
Carol’s and Rich’s grand- 
parents were born in 

Germany, when Louis was 
born, it just seemed ap- 
propriate to visit there. 
Kathy is planning to be 
married in September, so 
Carol is busy working on 
her wedding gown. David is 
in the Navy stationed in 

California. Richie, Carl 

and Laurie are junior high 

school students. 
Carol’s hobbies include 

oil painting, quilting, 
sewing and restoring an- 

tiques. Both she and Rich 
enjoy vegetable gardening. 

Carol raises domestic 
rabbits. 

Celebrations with family 
and friends are very en- 
joyable for the Markers. 

Every year Carol and Rich 
hold an Oktoberfest for 

their friends. Carol is 
looking forward to her 
grandmother’s 92nd bir- 
thday party this summer 

when a large celebration is 

planned. Perhaps it was 

from her grandmother, 

who earned an art 

scholarship at the age of 16 

(an almost unheard of feat 
in those days), that Carol 
gets some of her artistic 
ability. 
Andrea is also a com- 

mercial artist. Upon her 
return from Germany, 
Andrea plans to work at 

New World Design. 

  
NEW MEMBERS--Dallas Junior Woman’s Club recently inducted new members. Seated 

left to right are Mrs. Bernard Riley. Mrs. Richard Ales, Mrs. Robert Eyet. and Mrs. Joseph 

Rupp; standing are Mrs. Daniel Poorman. Mrs. John Vozniak, Mrs. Robert Mittrick. 

  

        
        

JUNE 14 

Ham Steak with 
escalloped potatoes 

Grilled Hawaiian -{: 

      

FRIDAY— 
JUNE 15 

Herb stuffed filet 
of sole with cheese 

sauce & stewed 
tomatoes     

  

      
      

MONDAY 
JUNE 18 

Hot choice roast beef sandwich with gravy 
and old fashioned home fries 

  

  

      
    
        
      

  TUESDAY 
JUNE 19 

Pork sausage 
and 

sauerkraut     

-WEDNESDAY— 
JUNE 20 

Stuffed cabbage 
with country 

mashed potatoes     

    Above specials served with choice of side dish, roll & butter 

Our specials are served for lunch and dinner. 
      

        

     
   

SUPER SATURDAY SPECIAL 
JUNE 16 BETWEEN 11 A.M. & 2 P.M. ONLY 
Treat yourself to a taste tempting ROAST BEEF FROMAGE, 

with lots of roast beef and cheese at regular menu price and | 
receive a complimentary cup of our homemade soup. 
  

       
   

    

      
    

      

    

ON THESE HOT HUMID DAYS, WHAT COULD 
BE MORE REFRESHING THAT A MOUTH 

WATERING BANANA SPLIT OR A DOUBLE DIP 

— OF YOURFAVORITE ICECREAM 
| At Wilson's we have 24 flavors of ice cream to 

choose from, made fresh on the premises. 
Or if you want Soft Ice Cream, we have this 

also, including Cookie Monsters & Nutty 
Buddies. Stop by with the family . Free balloons 

for the kiddies. 
  

        
      

  

OPEN 7 DAYS A WEEK 6 AM - 11 PM 
FRIDAY & SATURDAY ‘TIL MIDNIGHT 

“Family dining with a homemade difference” 
MEMBER OF THE NORTHEAST TRADE EXCHANGE 

  

FLAGSTONE HOUSE 
RESTAURANT & 

COCKTAIL LOUNGE 
Sunset, Harveys Lake 639-9998 
Open Monday thru Saturday 
  

(“"HAPPY HOUR -4to 6 P.M.) 
  

Specializing in: 

oSteaks eChops Seafood 

\ 

  

610 8 0z. 

Cole Slaw, French Fries 
LOBSTER TAIL 

Every Wednesday & Friday 

$595 

    Also Featuring Weekly Specials 

DINE & DANCE TO THE MUSIC OF 
5 JACK DEE - FRI. & SAT. NIGHT 
  

HOLIDAY SPECIALS 
Wednesday 

ROAST CHICKEN 
w/ stuffing, potato & veg. . . . 

PORK BAR-B- QUE 
w/beverage . . .. 

STUFFED CABBAGE 
w/potatoes. . ......... 

EGG SALAD SAND. 
w/beverage ... see 

aT] THE ABOVE DINNER! DINNER 

| PRICES DO NOT | DO NOT 

INCLUDE SALAD BAR 

\ 

$989 
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Carol Marker 

Over the 
Back Fence 

Our congratulations to the Back Mountain students who 

were named to Wilkes College dean’s list for the springy, 

semester. Debra Prater, daughter of Rev. and Mrs. Joht 
Prater of Dallas, attained a perfect 4.0 average. 

Achieving an average of 3.25 or better were Nancy 

Callahan, Colleen Gries, Fred Mills, and Deborah Withey 

of Dallas; Donna Heidel and Owen Williams, Shavertown; 

and David Groblewski of Harveys Lake. 

Women and girls of St. Paul’s Lutheran Church were 

honored by the Brotherhood at a chicken and biscuit | 

dinner. Wally Gosart presented gifts to those present in 
appreciation for their service to St. Paul's. He was 

assisted by Nelson Williams, in charge of reservations. 

George Voorhees was chairman of entertainment. 

Rev. Charles Gilbert of Mt. Zion, who writes a column.’ 

for the Dallas Post, is a patient in Nesbitt Memorial 
Hospital, Kingston. 

Lynn A. Hagan, daughter of Dr. and Mrs. John Hagan, 

Harveys Lake, has been named to the dean’s list at the 

University of Syracuse. Lynn will enter her senior year in 

the fall, majoring in advertising. She is a 1976 graduate of 

Wyoming Seminary. 

Paul James Moran, son of Mr. and Mrs. Robert Moran, 

217 Terrace Ave., Trucksville, has been named to the 

dean’s list at Shippensburg College. Moran is a junior 

majoring in computer science. To be named to the dean’s 

list at Shippensburg, a student must attain a semester 

grade of 3.3 of a possible 4.0 average. 

Linda Louise Rudick, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Michael 

Rudick, 218 Highland Ave., Trucksville, also was named 

to the dean’s list at Shippensburg. A freshman majoring in 

elementary early childhood, Linda is a graduate of Dallas 

High School. 

Ann Shelby, 19 Dorchester Drive, Dallas, sociology 

anthropology major at East Stroudsburg State College, 

has been named to the dean’s list for the second semester, 

according to Dr. Carolyn Raney, vice president of 

academic affairs. In order to be eligible for the dean’s list 

a student must attain a 3.51 quality point average or better 

of the perfect 4.0 average. 

William R. Lavelle, son of Mr. and Mrs. William K. 

Lavelle, Dallas, has been elected student senate repre- 

sentative at Millersville State College for the 1979-80 

school year. A 1977 graduate of Lake-Lehman High 

School, Lavelle is an industrial arts major. 
Yvonne Pearsall, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Richard 

Pearsall, RD 4, Highland Acre Farms, Dallas, received 

her BA degree in psychology recently from Bucknell 

University, Lewisburg. 

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Ide, 22 Baldwin St., Dallas, an- 

nounce the birth of a daughter, May 31, at Wilkes-Barre 

General Hospital. 

Mr. and Mrs. Scott Dieffenbacher, RD 5, Shavertown, 

announce the birth of a son, June 6, at Nesbitt Memorial 

Hospital, Kingston. Mrs. Dieffenbacher is the former 
| Patricia Balita, daughter of Albert J. and the late Lossie 

| Balita of Chase. 
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| Maternal grandparents are Mr. and Mrs. 

Mr. and Mrs. James R. Steinhauer, of Halifax, Pa., 
announce the birth of their second son, Chad Clayton, on 

{ June 8. Their first son, David Paul, is four years old. 

Clayton 
Klaboe, Pioneer Ave., Dallas, and paternal grandparents 

are Mr. and Mrs. Paul Steinhauer, RD 3, Dallas. 

Happy Birthday to Suzanne Santarelli who will be 16 on 

June 16. She is a majorette at Dallas Senior High School. 

LaLeche West to meet 

The Back Mountain La 

Friday 

Spaghetti & Sausage . . 

COLD PLATTER 
Yuna fish w/beverage 

Saturday 
ROAST CHICKEN 
& spaghetti. . . 

HAM SAND. 
hickory smoked w/soup 

S a SERVED 

PANCAKE TIN 
MOUNTAINTOP 
MOUNTAIN BLVD 

LUZERNE 
LUZERNE-DALLAS HWY. 

OPEN 24 HOURS PER DAY   

Leche League-West will 

hold the first of a four part 

series of meetings on June 

21, at 7:30 p.m. The topic of 

the meeting will be “The 

advantages of Breast- 

feeding for mother and 

baby’’. 

The La Leche League is a 

world-wide organization 

devoted to “Good 
Mothering , Through 
Breastfeeding”. | At the 
meetings experienced 

nursing mothers share 
information with women 

interested in successfully 

breastfeeding their babies. 

The first meeting will be 

held at the home of Mrs. 
Albert Holcomb, Main 

Road, Sweet Valley. For 

information call Mrs. 
Holcomb. 

® 

» 

  

LIKE TO MEET PEOPLE? 
JOIN SINGLES DATING! 

Divorced, Widowed or Single 

People are welcome to join. We 

are a Professional Dating Ser- 

vice! Write to us at: 

SINGLES DATING 
Box 158, West Pittston, Pa. 18643       
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